
HIRING NOWPULASKI ROAD CORRIDOR PROJECT PUBLIC INFORMATION OPEN HOUSE 
Hosted by 

Cook County Department of Transportation & Highways 
 
The Cook County Department of Transportation & Highways (DoTH) cordially invites you to attend a public 
information open house regarding future improvements to transportation infrastructure on Pulaski Road between 
159th Street and 127th Street.  

 Date:   July 15, 2025 
 Time:  5:30 to 7:00 p.m. 
 Location: Bremen High School Gymnasium 
   15203 Pulaski Road 
   Midlothian, Illinois 60445 

 
This meeting will be conducted in an open house format and residents may attend any time between 5:30 and 
7:00 p.m. Exhibits will be on display and project team members will be present to discuss the project and answer 
questions. 

This meeting is accessible to individuals with disabilities. For accommodations, contact Carla Duran at (312) 918-
6772 or cduran@rmchin.com by July 10, 2025 (five days prior to the meeting).  

This project is adjacent to and will partially impact Midlothian Meadows Forest Preserve, property that is subject to protection 
under Section 4(f) of the US Department of Transportation Act of 1966. Midlothian Meadows is a publicly owned recreational 
park under the jurisdiction of the Cook County Forest Preserve District. The Cook County Department of Transportation & 
Highways intends to seek a Section 4(f) “de minimis” impact finding from the Federal Highway Administration based on a 
determination that the project will not adversely affect the features, attributes or activities that qualify Midlothian Meadows 
for protection under Section 4(f). 

The effects of the proposed improvements along Midlothian Meadows include: 
• Construction of a 10-foot wide shared-use path along Pulaski Road  
• A new path connection between the Tinley Creek Trail and the new Pulaski shared-use path 
• Permanent and temporary right-of-way acquisitions 
• Grading, tree and brush clearing, and landscaping as required for construction 

Midlothian Meadows will remain open during construction and no impacts to the recreational amenities are anticipated.   

The formal public document describing the impacts and mitigation associated with the effects of the Pulaski Road Corridor 
Project on Midlothian Meadows Forest Preserve will be available for review at the public meeting and on the project website: 
http://improvepulaskiroad.org.  Open request, hard copies of this document can be mailed for review.  
 
All formal comments or questions regarding this project should be submitted by email to: 
info@improvepulaskiroad.org, or sent to the below address no later than July 31, 2025, to be included as part of 
the public record:  

Cook County Department of Transportation and Highways 
Attn: Sanjay Joshi 
69 W. Washington St., 23rd Floor 
Chicago, Illinois 60602 


